Parrs Wood Road, East Didsbury, Manchester, M20 6BX

Head Teacher: Claire Wallace BA (Hons) NPQH

10161 445 8053

□ admin@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

www.thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE - HIGH STANDARDS & EXPECTATIONS - SUCCESSFUL, SAFE, HAPPY STUDENTS

13th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Mock Interviews - Wednesday 29th March

The School will be holding mock interviews for Year 10 students on Wednesday 29th March. The aim of the day is to give students the opportunity to experience a real-life interview situation. Students will be interviewed by employees from a number of local companies, colleges and training providers. This is an important learning opportunity for students and a valuable experience given that this time next year they will be interviewed for colleges, apprenticeships or employment.

The interviews coincide with work students are completing with their family groups centred on careers. Interviews will last for up to 20 minutes and will take place during lesson time. Students should approach their interview as if it was a real-life situation and as such there will be a formal dress code on the day.

Please can you stress the importance of this event to your child and encourage them to prepare for their interview thoroughly.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Bowyer **Key Stage 4 Leader**





















